
c Ivl ,c C ieDlaoi ©il Corporation 

y November 8, 1982 

Mr. Joe Ramey, Secretary-Director 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Divis ion 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503 

Dear Mr. Ramey: 

McClellan Oil Corporation would appreciate an adminstrative approval 
for a non standard Abo gas well location, as provided for under 
NMOCD Rule 104F. " ~ 

The enclosed map shows the topography problem and U.S. Highway 70 
to the South. The topography problem is a result of the presence of 
an abandoned sand and gravel pit in this area. Thus, we were unable 
to stake our preferred location of 1980' FSL & 1980' FWL. We are 
requesting administrative approval for this location for topographical 
reasons and the presence of U.S. Highway 70 to the South. 

The enclosed lease map shows the offset operators who have been notified 
by certified mail of our request. 

We will appreciate your expeditious approval and issuance of the admin­
istrative order. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mark McClellan 
Geologist 

MM/ks 

cc: Southern Union 
Mesa Petroleum 

Enclosure 

Suite 1000 Security Bank Building Drawer 730 505/622-3200 Roswell, New Mexico 88202 
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Proposed Well 
Dana Federal #4 
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SURFAC.E USE PLAN EXHIBIT "B" 
DANA FEDERAL NO. 4 
Sec. 3-T9S-R25E 
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SURFACE USE PLAN EXHIBIT "C" 
DANA FEDERAL NO. 4 
Sec. 3-T9S-R25E 

Chaves County NPW Mpyiro 


